Our VPE Holiday Store is coming next week! Starting Monday, December 4th kids may begin
shopping at lunch and after school. Here are some frequently asked questions:

Price?
Items range between $0.25 to $12.00
Who Helps?
Parent volunteers are available to help all children shop for those on their list and to help them
keep track of how much they are spending.
When and Where?
The kids can ONLY SHOP during the times listed below, during lunch and after school. Our
hours are limited so please plan ahead. The store will be located in the MPR.

Why?

Holiday Store raises funds for the VPE Home and School League who, among other things,
sponsor the Music, Art and PE programs at VPE.

Shopping Days, December 4th to 7th

All students are welcome to shop:
Monday Dec. 4th, lunch and after school
Tuesday Dec. 5th, lunch and after School
Wednesday Dec. 6th, after School only
Thursday Dec. 7th, lunch and after School

Special Kinder Shopping Hours:
Tuesday and Thursday 11:00 to 11:30




